From: Shelby Platts [mailto:shelbyplattsl@msn.com]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:45 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: DP Murphy

To whom this may concern,

| am writing in as | object to the new DP Murphy gas station for Borden PEI.

| have been a member of the community of Borden-Carleton my whole life. Myself as well as my family, use both the
family run gas stations on a regular basis. Myself as well ask many others in the community would be completely lost

without the use of Cerettis Grocery and Howatts Shell.

These two family run businesses have been major staples in our community for over 80 years and severed many people
in more ways then one.

There is NO need for another gas station in Borden-Carleton.
Sincerely,

Shelby Platts



